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December 10, 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 
Re: Construction Update 
 
 
Today we received great news; we now have access to the gym. This is very exciting to all of the staff 
and students. We will begin using the gym for classes starting tomorrow, Dec. 11th. Unfortunately, at this 
time the stage is still incomplete. We are still awaiting the date for this completion but at this time, we 
will be unable to have a holiday concert or a December celebration assembly. We will plan to begin our 
celebration assemblies in the New Year.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

Mrs. J. Anderson 

Principal 
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